
SAVE THE DATE!

The New Mexico Public Education Department’s Office of Special
Education is excited to launch the state’s first Parent University
for Families of Children with Disabilities! This two-day event will
take place on Wednesday, November 13 and Thursday,
November 14 at the Buffalo Thunder Resort in Santa Fe.

NOVEMBER 13–14, 2024

PARENT UNIVERSITY
FOR FAMILIES OF CHILDREN WITH

DISABILITIES
BUFFALO THUNDER RESORT
30 BUFFALO THUNDER TRAIL

SANTA FE, NM 87506

More information, including how to register for this exciting event, will be coming
soon!

Enhancing communication and collaboration between family, school,
and community.
Navigating the IEP Process effectively.
Establishing a support network among families, schools, and
community organizations.
Identifying and implementing strategies for academic and behavioral
success.

Jessica Dinsmore
jessica.dinsmore@ped.nm.gov

Families of children with disabilities will receive support in
navigating the special education process, focusing on topics such as:

Note: Families traveling more than 75 miles can request financial assistance to cover
lodging. This will be provided on a first-come, first-serve basis, so applying early is
strongly encouraged.

Questions? Contact:We look forward to seeing you
there!

PRESENTED BY THE OFFICE OF SPECIAL EDUCATION


